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N’Jeri Henry has dedicated over 10 years to meeting the needs of
individuals battling mental health disorders. In six years with Interfaith
Works, she has worked as a case manager in IW’s Community
Supportive Housing (CSH) department and worked her way up as a
Program Director for Interfaith Works Women’s Center at 2 Taft Court. In
her new role as Deputy Director of Homeless Services for Emergency
Shelters, she will continue her work improving the shelter community
through advocacy. Her passion for supporting those who are
disenfranchised led her to obtain her Bachelor of Science in Social Work
at Bowie State University and Masters in Clinical Social Work with a
concentration in Child, Adolescence, and Family Health at University of
Maryland, Baltimore. N’Jeri’s knowledge of how poverty directly impacts
the health of those in dire need led her to volunteer at the National
Center for Children and Families (NCCF). There she helped youth find
their voices and educated them about various aspects of health. She
spends most of her time with her family and traveling when given the
opportunity. 


